
RIVER REGION RUNNERS 
 

SEPTEMBER 18, 2008 
 
 

The River Region Runners held a regular monthly meeting on September 18, 2008 at Ranchita Morin, Wetumpka, 
Alabama.  President Pete Preston, presiding. 
 
The following officers were present: 
 
Pete Preston, President 
Barbara Gill, Treasurer 
Dave Stever and Patti Preston, Secretaries 
 
 
The following were present at the meeting: 
 
Pete Preston    Howard Gill  Corrie Long   
Patti Preston    Jeffrey Vinzant West  Marcus    
Anna Marie Koerner   Cindy Cobb  Kay Cannady 
Dave Stever    Diane Grant  Chrissie Holmes 
Barb Stever    Jim Grant  Julie Debardelaben 
Barb Gill    Kent Long  Jim Larkins  
 
President Pete Preston called the meeting to order. 
 
Financial Report 
 
Barbara Gill presented the financial report and handed out copies to the membership.  
A motion was made to accept the financial report. Pete Preston made the motion and West Marcus 
seconded the motion. The financial report was accepted by the membership. 
 
Minutes of the August Meeting 
Minutes of the August meeting were handed out to the membership. Pete Preston made a motion 
that the minutes be approved and Barb Stever seconded the motion. 
 
Old Business 
There was no old business. 
 
New Business 
Barb Stever will be the Entertainment chairperson and arrange the club Christmas party. 
It was mentioned that she will check to see if Nobles Restaurant is available for the party. 
 
A proposal was made to move the present location of the club post office box. 
However, it was decided for now to leave it where it is located. 
 
Next meeting- we might have a social run instead of a regular monthly meeting. 
West Marcus will check into details.   
 
Newsletter-Pete Preston reminded the membership that if you want your race results and  
pictures in the newsletter you will need to make sure to submit them.  
 



 
Website- Jeffrey Vinzant, Webmaster, reminded everyone to send in his or her race results to him as well as to the 
newsletter.  
 
New Club Logo-we will possibly have a club challenge to choose the new club logo with the prize being a new pair 
of running shoes. 
 
Future races 
9/27/08  AUM Senator Stampede-Montgomery, Alabama- contact Jeffrey Vinzant for information 
10/11/08 5K and 1 mile-Landmark Run for Life- Landmark Church of Christ 
10/11/08 Susan B. Komen- Birmingham, Alabama 
10/18/08 Chili Run 5K, Montgomery 
10/25/08 Spinners 8K-Prattville, Alabama 
11/22/08 Turkey Burner, Montgomery- Metro Fitness 
12/6/08 Jingle Bell Run for Arthritis, Montgomery 
 
As there was no more business, a motion to close the meeting was made by Pete Preston. The meeting 
was adjourned.  
 
Minutes by Patti Preston-Co-Secretary-Montgomery Track and Running Club 
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